
 
 

 

Changes to the role of CFO and Company Secretary 

 

Appointment of new CFO  
 

 

16/04/2018:  Webjet Limited (ASX code: WEB) today announces changes to the roles of Chief Financial 

Officer (CFO) and Company Secretary. 

 

Tony Ristevski has been appointed CFO and will assume the role on 21 May 2018.  Based in Melbourne, 

Tony will replace the current CFO and Company Secretary, Michael Sheehy, who is leaving to pursue other 

opportunities.  Michael will remain with the company until the end of July 2018 to facilitate an effective 

handover.  

 

Tony has more than 15 years’ experience working in a range of senior finance and corporate roles in 

Australia and overseas, most recently as CFO of ASX listed TechnologyOne Limited. He is experienced 

working with companies undergoing growth, both organically as well as through acquisitions, and has 

considerable international experience having worked in Europe, Asia and the United States. Previously 

with Computershare, Tony is a Chartered Accountant, has a Bachelor of Commerce (Honours) as well as 

an Executive MBA from Melbourne Business School. 

 

The company has commenced a search for a new Company Secretary and an appointment will be 

announced in due course. Michael Sheehy will remain as Company Secretary until 31 July 2018. 

 

John Guscic, the Managing Director of Webjet Limited, said “Michael has been with the company for the 

past five years and overseen a period of strong and consistent growth. I would like to thank Michael for 

his high level of commitment and service and wish him well for the future.”  

 

 

 

 

 
John Guscic 

Managing Director 

For further information contact John Guscic on `+ 61 (03) 9828 9754 

www.webjetlimited.com 

 


